

Metro Cities News

June 17, 2022

Join Us for Breakfast at LMC Annual Conference

Metro Cities will host a breakfast as part of the League of Minnesota Cities 2022 Annual Conference in Duluth next Friday, June 24th, from 8:00 – 9:00 am. Join us in Ballroom O, second floor, Duluth Entertainment Convention Center (DECC). This is a great opportunity to connect with other metropolitan city officials. Metro Cities President Matt Stemwedel will welcome members, and staff will provide brief updates on the association's legislative work. We hope you will join us!

Please visit https://www.lmc.org/learning-events/events/league-events/2022-annual-conference/ for conference information.

2022 Metro Cities Policy Committees

Metro Cities is preparing for the association's approaching policy committee process. Committees will hold first meetings in mid-July. Your participation is encouraged! Committees will recommend the association's legislative policies for 2023.

Participation is open to member city elected officials and staff, and committee descriptions and dates are on the <u>website</u>. Please be sure to <u>sign up</u> for the committee(s) you wish to attend. This will help us keep rosters accurate. We look forward to seeing you this summer! Stay tuned for additional information and updates.

Metro Cities News is emailed periodically to Metro Cities member mayors, councilmembers, city managers/administrators, and city staff to keep officials and staff abreast of important metro city issues.

If you'd like to sign up to receive Metro Cities News, please email newsletter@metrocitiesmn.org and provide the following: Name, Title, Employer and Email address. Thank you!